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27th September 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Primary Harvest Festival celebrations which are being held in our 
school hall on Tuesday 1st October 2019. Times of the celebrations are as follows: 
 
10am – Daisy, Cherry, Fox, Kestrel, Blackbird, Dragonfly, Grasshopper and Cuckoo 
 
11am – Foxglove, Bumblebee, Turtle, Squirrel, Dormouse, Ladybird, Chaffinch and Snail 
 
1:30pm – Maple, Swallow, Hedgehog, Hawthorn, Badger, Cricket. Jay and Butterfly 
 
Parents/carers are asked to be seated at least 10 minutes before the performances start. Tea and 
coffee will be available after each performance – everybody is welcome! 
 
During the performances we will be collecting a selection of non-perishable food items, so we would 
be grateful if your child could donate an item. These gifts should be brought into school on the 
morning of 1st October.  They will be donated to the food bank at The Vine Church so that we are 
supporting a local deserving cause.   
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

                    
 
Tim Williams      
(Head Of School )    
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